
 
SCHEDULE:   
Sunday Services               
9:45 -Sunday School 
11:00 -Worship Service 
  
Wednesday Night - 
7 PM –Prayer Meeting 
AWASA- Friday @ 6:30 

      JR. CHURCH MINISTRY: AGES 5-11 
We need a volunteer for a Jr. Church staff 
member today. Parents please use the balcony 
for infants & toddlers.   
                

MORNING WORSHIP                                            30, 2018      
   
PIANO PRELUDE                      
PASTOR’S PRAYER                     
ANNOUNCEMENTS      
CHOIR                            
OFFERING                    
HYMN # 199 - It Came Upon the Midnight 
PRAYER   
HYMN # 337 - In My Heart Rings a Melody 
SCRIPTURE-            Galatians 6: 6-10               
MESSAGE -   "Don’t Relinquish Doing Good"    
HYMN # 189 - Silent night 
BENEDI CTION                                                            
 

PRAYER SERVICE - join our service and Bible 
study on Wednesday nights at & seven o’clock. 
The New Year would be a great time to start 
attending. We will resume the service on January 

second with a brand new study. Come join us. 
 
DEACON’S - we will meet for our monthly meeting at 10 am 
Sunday Morning January 13, 2019. We are planning for the 
New Year. 
 
TRUSTEES - please plan to meet for the 2019 budget meeting 
on January 10th at 7 o’clock, a second meeting may be needed. 
 
LOST & FOUND - Folks, as the year come to an end we want to 

clean house. Please check the foyer and the hall coat 
racks for jackets, sweaters, hats, Bibles, and umbrellas. 
Some items have been left by our Awasa Clubbers.  
This week is the last week to do so.      

 
 
 
 
 

 
DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH  
CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770 
ANTHONY BACINO – PASTOR 
WWW.DOVERFIRSTBAPTIST.ORG 

 
- If you could help with 
our Jr. Church ministry 
please sign up. The sheet is on the kitchen 
bulletin board.  The new lesson materials 

prove to be solid teachings and truths based on the Bible. See 
Mrs. Tammy Holmes for the notebook containing the lesson 
materials including scripture reference, games, activities and 
crafts for each week. Thank you. 

 
Awasa restarts on Friday night January 
04, 2019. Sign up to be a volunteer one 
hour for one month. We need you.  
 

PHONE DIRECTORY - if there are any changes from the 
current directory or if you wish to be included for 2019, fill in the 
information using the form on the foyer table. Phone numbers are 
not given out unless in the directory. 
 

We want to thank all the members who 
placed Christmas poinsettias and flowers 
in memory of loved ones at the altar. 
Please take a moment and check out the 

bulletin board with the list of those in memory. 
 
Pastor & Mrs. Bacino want 
to wish everyone a 
healthy, happy New Year. 
Please be mindful not to 
holdup the reception line. 
Pastor is happy to make  
you an appointment for 
questions or other needs 
another time. Thank you.                  
           
               --- III John 2       

http://www.doverfirstbaptist.org/

